
On Tuesday, July 24, 2018, Maggie Everly <ballengerm@zoominternet.net> wrote:  
 
 
I wanted to extend my thanks to the wonderful Daughters of the Towamencin Chapter for donating "A 
Goodly Heritage" in memory of Sara Lebengood Vonderheid. What a lovely way to remember and honor 
her.  
 
Thank you for your enduring support of the DAR Library.  The generosity of the Towamencin Chapter is 
greatly appreciated! 
 
Thank you for Embracing the Opportunity! 
 
In DAR Service and Friendship,  
Maggie  
 
Margaret Ballenger Everly  
PSSDAR State Librarian  
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